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February 28, 2019

Via Email at: R9LandSubmit@epa.gov

Jeff Scott
Director, Land Division
US Environmental Protection Agency, Region IX
75 Hawthorne St. (LND-1)
San Francisco, CA 94105

 Re: Notice of Commencement of Closure Activity for RF-1 Unit
Evoqua Water Technologies, Parker Facility
Final RCRA Permit - EPA ID # AZD982441263

Dear Mr. Scott:

Pursuant to Condition V.H.5 of our RCRA Permit, please consider this letter to be our notice
that Evoqua intends to initiate closure of the RF-1 unit at our Parker facility on or about August
1, 2019.  Closure will proceed in accordance with the closure plan for the RF-1 Unit, which EPA
approved as Appendix XVI of our RCRA permit.

Sincerely yours,

Monte McCue

cc: Director, CRIT Environmental Protection Office
Mike Zabaneh, US EPA


